TO: Tree Board

FROM: Alyssa Jones Wood, Sustainability Coordinator

DATE: December 12, 2022

SUBJECT: Tree & Vegetation Preservation Ordinance Gap Analysis

1) Recommended Action:

Review the packet and be prepared for a discussion with the City’s consultant and staff.

2) Background:

The City is updating its Tree and Vegetation Preservation Regulation (TMC 16.08) in 2022
and 2023 as part of its implementation of the Tumwater Urban Forestry Management Plan.
The City’s consultant, The Watershed Group, have produced the attached Gap Analysis
following review of our existing Ordinance and preliminary community engagement.

3) Alternatives:

U None.

4) Attachments:
A. TMC 16.08 Gap Analysis



